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Due to their popularity last year, we are excited to offer fall AZELLA Data Dialogues. They are scheduled for _________. It’s going to be a great day! Please see the attached schedule.

We will meet to:
· Analyze your AZELLA data to learn about your students’ levels, strengths, and areas for growth.
· Identify instructional goals and strategies.

Please bring your computer.
We’ll take care of the rest! 
Sometime soon you will receive access to the googledrive documents that we’ll work from. Don’t worry about opening them now….just know that they are there for you when we meet.  :)

We will have traveling guest teachers available to cover your class, so please ensure that you have plans/activities/centers ready to go. Know that they are scheduled back-to-back, so we’ll all need to be slightly flexible with times. 

Thank you in advance. See you soon!
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ILLP TEACHERS: AZELLA Data Dialogues & ILLP Writing
We are excited to provide you with time during the school day to complete ILLPs this year! We will also have student AZELLA information ready to explore. Please see the attached schedule; these are going to be great!

We will meet to:
· Analyze your AZELLA data to learn about your students’ levels, strengths, and areas for growth.
· Identify instructional goals and strategies.
· Complete ILLP cover pages and Attachment As for Q1.

Please bring your computer.
We’ll take care of the rest! 
Sometime soon you will receive access to the googledrive documents that we’ll work from. Don’t worry about opening them now….just know that they are there for you when we meet. :)

We will have guest teachers available to cover your class, so please ensure that you have plans/activities/centers ready to go. We know this takes time, and we sincerely appreciate your dedication to your students.

Thank you in advance. See you soon!
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